

भारत का राजदूतावास, मास्को
EMBASSY OF INDIA
MOSCOW
ПОСОЛЬСТВО ИНДИИ
MOCKBA

February 21, 2021

Excelling.

I am writing to thank you for your support in organizing the successful visit of Indian Foreign Secretary H.E. Harsh Vardhan Shringla to the Russian Diplomatic Academy on 17 February, 2021. Foreign Secretary asked me to convey his personal appreciation for an excellent event and that he greatly enjoyed meeting you.

(D.B. Venkatesh Varma)

H.E. Mr. Alexander Yakovenko

Rector
Diplomatic Academy
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation
Moscow.